
 
 

 
 
November 15, 2022           
 
 
TO: Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 
   
FROM: Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
 City Engineer 
 
RE: Change Order No. 1 to Contract #2022070 – 2022 Sidewalk Replacement 
 
 
We are submitting Change Order No. 1 on the above contract.  This change order will suspend the 
calendar days of the contract over the winter months and extend the number of days allowed for 
the contract. 
 
The original contract was approved in the amount of $394,458.03, under Resolution No. 0440-22 
of July 12, 2022.  This change order does not change the contract dollar amount.  It does suspend 
the contract time effective December 1, 2022.  Contract time will commence again on April 1st, 
2023.  It will also extend the number of contractual calendar days from 75 to 105 calendar days. 
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